
Hi to all 5B! 

I hope that you are all well and enjoying your time at home with your 
family. 

It’s all a bit strange at the moment and I think all of us are finding 
it difficult to adjust to learning at home and being away from all our 
friends and classmates from school. I really miss all of you and I’m 
sure you are all missing your friends so much. Remember, although 
things are very different at the moment, this won’t last forever and 
we must try and be strong and positive together. 

I hope you have been keeping busy with all the home learning tasks, 
reading and using all the wonderful on-line resources and apps such 
as Bug Club, TT rock stars and Education City to keep you occupied. 

Remember, it is also important to spend time being creative, 
exercising and doing all those fun activities that you never get round 
to. Over the Easter break take time to try some things you’ve never 
done before, relax, play games and enjoy quality time with your 
family. 

I have been busy preparing work for you to do at home and also 
helping my own children with their home learning! There are some 
interesting Easter activities for you on the school website, if you 
need some ideas. 

I am really looking forward to being back at school with you all and 
working with you as a class again. 

Hope to see you all very soon, take care and stay safe. 

Lots of love from  

Mrs Bale-Dominguez  x 


